
7th June 2024 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers  
This term our pupils will have the 
opportunity to participate in a mock 
election, which is a great opportunity 
for them to learn about the democratic 

process – so look out for updates.  
I wish you all a blessed month of Dhul Hijjah and a relaxing 
weekend. 
Wasalaam, 
Mrs Ghafori 
 

Article of the Fortnight 

 

HADITH OF THE WEEK 

  FOLLOW US:        manchester_muslim_prep @muslimprepschool 
@MMPS_ 

BEST ATTENDANCE   

 Note from the 

Headteacher 

 

1st Year  4 97% 

2nd Year 2 96% 

3rd Year 5 93% 

 Dates For Your Diary 

Eid Party Day 

Weds 19 June 

 

This week’s assembly was a reminder to 
prepare for the blessed month of Dhul 
Hijjah, with a walk through of Hajj. 

Assembly 

Eid Al Adha holiday 

17-18 June 

Chess Stars 

Two of our pupils, Amr (Y1) and 
Isa(Y4), who attend chess club, 
entered into a regional chess 
tournament over the holidays. 
Isa has won and is through to 
the next stage mashAllah! Well 
done to both of them! 



Weekly Newsletter 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK 

7 June 2024 

Nursery has been learning all about wild animals 
this week. We talked about what they eat, and 
learned some new words like carnivores, herbi-
vores and omnivores. We also made masks for 
our role play.  

Year 5 have used bar models to convert imperial units.  

The Year 6 prize 
for punctuality 
was a fantastic 
Drama workshop where they learnt lots of acting skills such as 
voice projection, expression and how to use the stage. 

Reception class have been on safari this 
week in Kenya, discovering lots of different 
species of animals.. 

 Into The Wild 

In EYFS 


